

Town of RECEIVED North Stonington P 12: 55 Connecticut RECEIVED Connecticut RECEIVED

Permanent School Planning and Bldg. Committee

Minutes from February 23, 2009

Call to order: 7:10 P. M.

Attendance: Steve Aiello, Sal Costanza, Bob Testa, Ken Gillis

Business:

- 1. Multipurpose room doors are finished and paid for.
- 2. Ken Gillis to look into flashing with engineer.
- 3. Doors at woodshop and Tech Ed room are done and will be paid when Building Inspector signs off.
- 4. Tunnel floor: will be contacting Mr. Hundt to see if it can be done during April Vacation.
- 5. Paving: Trying to consolidate drainage in walkway with new asphalt in back of High School and turn it over to Highway Department.
- 6. High School and Middle School heating system: Ken Gillis to see if alternations for code update can save money, if not then committee has approved \$12,500. Motion by Bob Testa second by Sal Constanza.

Next meeting March 23rd, 2009

Adjournment 8:00 P. M.